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Dates for diary!

As part of our Enrichment Curriculum we are proud to give children in years 1- 6
opportunities for adventures without their parents. We know this can be very scary as
parents but at Stoke Heath Primary School we are all one huge family who work
together to ensure everyone can achieve their potential. We always look after the
children as if they were our own.

Year 3- Big School Camp Out- activities in the evening, camp out in tents overnight,
breakfast in school—10th-11th May 2024

Year 4- York and Youth Hostel- trip to York, activities on site, stay overnight in the Youth
Hostel, visit to Yorvik Viking experience, return to school- 17th-18th June 2024

Year 5- A night under the stars- camping experience overnight at a nearby location- evening
meal, breakfast cooked themselves—Date to be confirmed.

Mon Multi-sports ~ Multi-Sports ~ Art & Craft ~ Computing
Y1/Y2 Y 5/6 Girls Rec Rec/Y1/Y2

Multi-sports  Young Carers Music Cricket School

Rec Y3-Y6 Y3-Yé Y3/Y4 Football

Sports Club Match Days Tennis
Reception Y5/6



Outdoor Learning highlights from the Spring term

h

Year 1 looked for seasonal changes and ob-
served signs of new life. The particularly en-
joyed finding buds and looking at how the
trees have changed.

Year 2 had a go at map reading and finding
the areas of the school on the maps. It was
quite tricky to get them the correct way
around. They also did an audit of the school
grounds to find out how good we are at en-
couraging nature.

Year 3 enjoyed using maps of the school ground to do
orienteering and managed to work out the secret code
word.

Year 4 enjoyed orienteering and creating secret codes
that could be hidden to make it more chal-
lenging. They used their maths skills to create codes.

Year 5 used the orienteering markers to create their
own courses for others to find. They enjoyed trying to
find places to hide them that would make it harder.

Year 6 pupils who didn’t go to Dol-Y-Moch got
to spend the morning with Mrs Sawbridge.
They used knives to whittle wood to make
wands or tent pegs and made hot chocolate
and smores once they managed to light the
fire, which took forever on a freezing day!



Stoke Heath 60

Stoke Heath 60!

Remember to get your teachers to sign your planners
and show them what you have done at home.

Try number 54 - Run a mile

9am every Sunday at the War Memorial Park, 2Km run,
which is just over 1 mile. It is free to attend

Eco News

Used pens

Please continue to collect used pens and bring them into school.
Baskets can be found in each classroom. The pens will then be
recycled with teracycle and turned into money that we can use
to continue to develop our outdoor environments.
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Outdoor learning what do | need to wear?

- waterproof coat - wellies/old trainers/walking boots - normal uniform for that day

But what it is really wet?

Please send spare old trousers to put on before our session.

What if it is cold?

Please send hats, and an extra jumper. Gloves are difficult to wear as we need our fingers.
What if | do not want my child to get muddy/wet?

Please consider waterproof over trousers they can be found online or in second hand.
What if it is really sunny?

Please send a hat and sun cream.




